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THE WHITE HoUSE 
WASHINGTON 

March 11, 1975 

MR. PRESIDENT 

The attached letter is forwarded 
for your information and will be 
handled routinely unless otherwise 
indicated • 

• 

Digitized from Box C15 of The Presidential Handwriting File 
 at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR THE HUMANITIES 

THE CHAIRMAN 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. President: 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20506 

March 6, 1975 

After our visit last Friday I walked back to my office with 
the members of the National Council; and I wish that you 
could have heard their appreciation. They had wanted before 
this to thank you for your support of this agency and its work. 
Now we have to add thanks for your personal kindness. It was 
good to see our national cultural leaders able to talk to the 
man finally responsible for their success. I know that they 
will not easily forget your thoughtfulness. Nor will I. 

• 

Sincerely, 

Ronald Berman 
Chairman 
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